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The Summer Outdoor Season is Almost 
Here! 

The Town of Stratford’s Indoor Recreational Pickleball Program is winding 

down. Once the gym transitions to their summer youth schedule, we will 

move to the town’s outdoor courts at Kinlock Park. More information can be 

found on our website at  Hillsborough Bay Pickleball Club. 

Kinlock Courts 

We are still waiting for the upgrades to Kinlock park outdoor Pickleball Courts. 

Some of the materials and equipment is still on backorder. Once all the 

materials arrive, and the weather cooperates, the upgrades will begin. 

Hillsborough Bay Pickleball Club - Skills and Drills 

Thank you to all members who participated in skills and drill this year. 

50% of our members were able to take part in these classes. A good time 

was had by all, and we learned a little bit as well! 

Hillsborough Bay Pickleball Club - Donagh Nights 

Thank you to all members who participated in Donagh Nights this year. 

35% of our members were able to take part in these nights. 


